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PRESIDENT'S NOTE 
 

 

 

 

 

Good Morning WHS Families, 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlm6xgUA-__yaGzxpC1HB9jGUW2T3OsZzAul1Pw_Z6A57OKiKoFKwguDhX1CeKucvYvrP_fgRPxhJ-bCPDsU7bZtFOC_5dLuaXKAqNfmEFAx0oLu1Bwpn35qFJp6kMFK4ryNjP8RtymOAMPqSYng7wBenNMtL0MN_JSA==&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==


 
Thank you to everyone who has donated to this year's "Cupid Café". The 
contributions are rolling in and we are so grateful for your generosity. Please 
feel free to drop your sweets off today at the front desk! We will have 
pictures for your viewing pleasure of the café in next week's newsletter. 
 
Thank you to our WHS Parent Team, "Winchester Well Read and Black" for 
participating in the Annual WFEE Trivia Bee last week! No trophy but they 
are #1 in our eyes!! Also, BIG buzzing shout out to our WHS Faculty Team 
and all the WHS parents and kids who represented other teams! Scroll 
down for pics! 
 
Please see below for a message from the Social Studies Department and 
consider volunteering for the "Financial Literacy Fair", one of our favorite 
and fun interactive student events of the winter. (You don't have to be a 
parent of a Junior to participate). Read below for more information and a link 
to volunteer. 
 
Have a wonderful week and a sweet Valentine's Day, 
Brenda Mandile & Adrienne Spignesi 
WHS Co-Presidents 
whspfa@gmail.com 
 

* * * * Message from the Social Studies Department * * * *  
 

The Social Studies department at WHS will host a Financial Literacy Fair for the entire 
Junior class (Grade 11) on the afternoon of Wednesday, March 15. This Fair will 
introduce students to the financial basics of post-collegiate life. 
  
We are looking for volunteers from the community to assist with the Fair. Volunteers 
will help guide students through their activities, provide deeper explanations for any 
of the financial tasks, and/or help with the Fair’s functioning. If you’ve made any adult 
decisions like getting a job, buying a car, or renting an apartment, then you have the 
required experience to assist us! 
  
The Fair should run for about one hour, from approximately 2.00 to 3.00 
PM. Volunteers should arrive at WHS between 1.30 PM and 1.45 PM, in order to 
receive assignments and a short training before the Fair begins. More information will 
be provided to volunteers in advance. 
  

mailto:whspfa@gmail.com


If you are interested in volunteering, please fill out this Google form and feel free to 
forward this notice to any interested parties or local organizations. 
  
If you have further questions, suggestions, or concerns, please feel free to contact 
Scott Spencer sspencer@winchesterps.org or Andrew Langlois 
alanglois@winchesterps.org at Winchester High School. 
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WHS IMPORTANT DATES - MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 

 



2022-2023 District School Calendar  
 

 

Q3: January 23- April 7  

Mid quarter: Friday, March 3  

Q4: April 10- June 14 (with no snow days)  

Mid quarter: Monday, May 15  

Seniors’ last day of classes: Friday, May 26  

 

 

 

 

WED 2/15 - College Planning Night for Juniors - WHS Auditorium 

 

MON 2/20 - FRI 2/24 - No School! Winter Vacation!  
 

WED 3/8 - No School 
 

 

 

 

ATTENTION EVERYONE! 

To kick off Valentine's Day, the Class of 2023 will be selling hot 
chocolate and baked goods outside the high school on February 

13th from 3:15-4:00 PM.  

Hot chocolate will be $3 and baked goods will be $2.  

Thanks so much and can't wait to see you there! 
 

 

 

 

CRADLES TO CRAYONS 

Cradles to Crayons is a nonprofit organization that provides school 
supplies and clothing to children who are homeless or have low 

income. Cradles to Crayons is collecting donations for pajamas for 
children ages 12 months to 20 years old. All pajamas must be new!  

If you would like to donate please drop new pajamas in the bin 
labeled “Cradles to Crayons Pajamas Drive” located in the main 

office from February 1st to March 15th.   

Our goal is to donate 200 pajamas!  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlmwJ2TYPQn_F3Hewy1NNm1E4A5c2qiAUP9L-rTKGn3EyI6VyiAe5Z90u4VMC0SpNCILRlb_9CPhPwwj9fP2ycfkB0XtmNRdniUieyJ8_PhTzOUJU66Hubp17Lk1lRMo1oZzTG7zChlrBQtDLqYdbLlWRPgIXwcXKA9g==&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==


If you want more info click here or email  

Thank you for your support! 
 

 

 

 

The Red & Black School Newspaper's January Edition is out! 
Visit our updated website available to students and staff 

at www.whsredandblack.com, or pick up your physical copy 
outside the library. Read about the junior prom venue, upcoming 

2023 WHS events, WHS sports, and more!   
 

 

 

 

FINANCIAL LITERACY FAIR 

 

The Social Studies department at WHS will host a Financial 
Literacy Fair for the entire Junior class (Grade 11) on the afternoon 
of Wednesday, March 15th. This Fair will introduce students to the 
financial basics of post-collegiate life. 
  
We are looking for volunteers from the community to assist with the 
Fair. Volunteers will help guide students through their activities, 
provide deeper explanations for any of the financial tasks, and/or 
help with the Fair’s functioning. If you’ve made any adult decisions 
like getting a job, buying a car, or renting an apartment, then you 
have the required experience to assist us! 
  
The Fair should run for about one hour, from approximately  
2:00-3:00 PM. Volunteers should arrive at WHS between  
1:30 PM and 1:45 PM, in order to receive assignments and a short 
training before the Fair begins. More information will be provided to 
volunteers in advance. 
  
If you are interested in volunteering, please fill out this Google 
form. 
  
Please forward this notice to any interested parties or local 
organizations. 
  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlm_pmnPFF18jZYZI8xpj-UTPfft88Z_iEurUwNYbkIHzbWQQ4CVPL61GgYkhwngcgHOqaH7Bmos9fkuiH6qa5UkEnYnUkNvmaUndTr8XDxPuN_1yu9b18fI6fdj7H0ak04ZoLQ-4u1xqh_uj36EYU2B9OZg2eU7j7NkaWdyTtyUBL9S5LsfTBK-oTpk0JVQbQEVms7eMNWbDnsQAQpGkWXHWXx3K0tFQWjNiyLunLm0O9RLmFi7ZS2Ul5bcQqt53VEBdMou2fvaQx&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlm_pmnPFF18jZQm-QTS-wwkfIzCRuTcg_2fP8SCwk2dzgPi-qeh3HLTNKO2k2dg6diiYaFuwkKRL-WKPHEcS-ZWqxDJmdQLJ427tW3E__Qe9xoIU95ar4FK4iizmmkmPfA_-Tc4KPNWXqlD-_VMGd9-0dXWmKkby7Cn9_1uzyuTdo8W49Bzqx5BtN4ZUNzNvevqMInL37Sg3LChWBFYkGJH87a8HM8E6kRikztehDTjMGODGR4kOOLxy0sZxNZvf54OKDH4wSVE1c9TijrdTQ-UooCb44rn8-F8yfzXTwG2ArwZU8pIxp74T4qZc3zs0lJKLahDPVeZYxKlFFD996S2uR3gAKcbHP4GJlI7WawTZN2SwNK5MNG_w_bCl-8yO0kkgZ1fD65p93QT86fdenvXXa8nh7ahHEnzMklJCNuNnOTfx2Ij6XUm3_HtTtXkiIf1wRK8av9CTFqKFp6UxGv3fl2dRAlsRmO2bSMB8vFcFs64yF6v2vWP7yJwPsvrJgW_WPEG8u6r4G2Ay6kzlGEQVyUpdxGMV27V4OQr-dZPACNJduWj7x_RHmwb0W5wJOFB40TZVeoekuriWUpU18aQBR8ml7bua1qXZAI8ysosJRZC9isMlc1o8=&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlm_FzuS8R82vVNVT-CFVGROvirmyze9dCtAGwL0DLpiA4WbObRj_mumnvVu9fW5Sj68Y8ciW0MXyPUkOoMnd7y8s7GVHLJ5IYQi3eWVToVu95h9hwg_Hnrr7_Zwp2kNhlH_cNy49vQY6SPfZlBzJq3HnF5KHOZWP4DDe83_IutJG5HC1P8eUS43WWlyQCOpcCKcxH88ReYfIg&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==


If you have any further questions, suggestions, or concerns, please 
feel free to contact Scott Spencer or Andrew Langlois at 
Winchester High School. 
  
Best wishes, 
Scott & Andrew 

 

CLASS OF 2023 NEWS 
 

 

The Class of 2023 Spring Event Schedule 
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Roll the dice and celebrate our Seniors one last time!  

Many moons ago, the Winchester Neighbors Club hosted  
Bunco every month for Moms to escape the bedtime routine  

and see their friends. Now, it's our time to come back together  
before our Seniors walk across the stage at graduation. Bring  

your friends and the luck of the Irish and play the game of bunco.  
 

No experience necessary! Bunco is easy and FUN!  
  

Sign-up NOW! Space is limited, don't miss out! This is an  
adult event and drop-off only (no parking). Snacks, desserts,  

and beverages will be provided. 
  

Bring some cash for your chance to win a raffle! 
All money raised will help pay for upcoming Class of 2023 Events! 

  
Event Timing: Thursday, March 16th, 7:00 pm 

Event Address: Lohnes' Home 80 Myopia Road 

Theme: St. Patty's Day! The best Dressed wins a prize! 
  

Questions? Contact - Maria O'Connor  

 

 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS OPEN 

-Applications for the Christopher Mitropoulos Memorial Scholarship 
are due April 8th. Please see the guidance office and Naviance 

program for more information.  

-Applications for the Rotary Club of Winchester Scholarship are 
available in the guidance office.  

-Applications for the Rotary Club of Winchester Scholarship are 
available in the guidance office.  

-Applications for the Joseph M. Murphy III Scholarship are now 
available in Guidance and in Naviance. 

-The Association of Teachers of Mathematics in Massachusetts will 
be awarding 3 scholarships for high school seniors. Students can 

apply online by filling out the google form linked Here. The 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlm_FzuS8R82vVx9b-nPClPLJ0jmIbglQeFayNRJjf9h3V7qW0vYB-Ke7F7w4zgyeB_7XFjdDqdj7Zg-ZIrTnHdyZrHq1k1pVN6Cf1xzK_8niXgkRU0wXYKU15OMNxdr7yyy_J5N9UMluE9r1q0qCcTScZSnoMcZ0R4QXFRNBMr1WS-kTLJQQV01sZg5C-YQa4ukoUUVOHDKXfxBacheTun_df4SrIhj6beSYJvSQyU9S_gT1KkuFuTNrqE5QQDB3370fU97-mPwyo2xSt8_lDCfXFM5rsvGEMJYRZPe4GNq9-OHqJNrXYeNHXGtfZI2JAU2F4ikP4IM9ZY9wTlibeETlzSEAUQmjiDz2H-7OTrtaohS8zPvfhaEVyIO39KrHvdzghWDuWMhgnOduVOX_i9qmcCOCKHdTNbFRJBdSMsKlxTg0PYvLkhtvB__GVkdnNru31wmjp565UzhQlHbCHoWLvMAvDcQ4HmnAxFvKO88-48is2Opx4X3qpyx6Aatczjjr9uXUtnOdkkvhpcG0qWuuCGmKz1Y2Dv4zWrjp9GE6shcK2uWhFeCyPn72AoilIxxNSe54LfPSjzcNawFd3V-jI7_4NBDGMIhoxsXGCEvW2zcnf4F1nUwSI-SRluY4IKHdKtwIP5ikYccBcPYnioDOgAGpg6BKLTO_p7zqNDgRvqhie3_6_P_bzElXfB4zRi6QKxl-OkLwMLgF88Wa_r918ZD7ZCi5z_7ZFhXrahFo9BPvzwCITPKw5rokOFF5Zntx3fgQCOZlSRu5CTAh01fT_yBaIyQBr1JxDmPfwqgID&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlm_pmnPFF18jZBFkHDdi6NiCisPt4pGGaHW7rLWz3Hng2eBibzP5wPfDIUlmzphMBT29vWenFWYtrL4Oyx-b8MthO5EHAaLYL9RSvbnw02kCyUcJWJpSXeP4vpgk9tmDCvWy94RNuxjPbyPLq9AsllgferVxdqytqf2fJ0HvpHS24Sfok3Iz0IxOaGo8a5e6MM3qcDAET5BKFiAZGMLc_LrGG66jPwcACfFSxpKjzkML2H7lp49ZPCtJXERVbL6SLjxrAbwoh0vonPQuBFrHUkpecMN-6A_BWBgnDIZrODkpA4BB6veWnX60v4Zcx4PCuykbnonbY5Ptqn_dkCPvCEWbOGJ6VhiojD8v0H6a0QmmB4Jr-SsRWoF2sUGIufjo1BMAadeK6GLw_fgkOoESBRmyeGxiWqDDER61XHc1JqQMsQv525cRY_nqb4mfUlI0IwlJQVMR1ot4Y288VWvefuecJQGwvxjCzm0rBPiFulXVFFdlaTNQBZirUbI2iripCKt4D_6MMRt6pOpzWj9hRyAe9c0lZpjzHRrYAXyBxvUZjTz0aOFJ4S8tnj9nudKQKVkMSgGNrwm5MRX0OYSfXjBqGJEbWiSMTRvfv1tKEMNUYh9qrxqgfY-w=&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==


application is due March 14!  

 

CLASS OF 2024 NEWS 
 

Wednesday, February 15th - WHS Auditorium 7-8:30 PM 

 

The Guidance department’s College Planning Night for juniors 
features local admissions professionals who will describe the 
admissions process from the colleges’ perspective. The panel  
will include Admissions representatives for three area schools  
(Boston University, Merrimack College & UMASS Amherst).  

 

Guidance Coordinator Suzanne Ontso will discuss how to get  
started on the college selection process and provide an overview  

of what was shared with students in junior workshops. The College 
Planning Night is the first in a series of workshops designed to  

equip parents and students with as much information as possible 
about the college process. Students should attend this  

presentation with their parents/guardians. 
 

The presentation will be recorded and posted on the Guidance 
website for any families unable to attend. 

 

 

 

 



 

Click to Purchase Tickets  
 

 

CLASS OF 2025 NEWS 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  

CALLING ALL SOPHOMORES! During Winblock Tuesday, 
February 14th help organize your...SOPHOMORE SEMI-FORMAL 

DANCE. We will be discussing music, decorations, and set-

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlm_FzuS8R82vVQIHBzDkjPUgeAJ93qOprERJzVj19jWelIHK3Xs8E4UJP2AhnpLc_4zCQbEJGw3MJUi4pmRYPZji8Lqusb5XkexhSD6L4Rt4rGq0wAC5hsx_HyVuJjNSthSkaG4-myjtAOH63ize8anYtQEQ2I1kuqnluoTJwDjtjQSohwVUJb4CM4Gq_2aH3A56Aj-V2mRdz&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlm_FzuS8R82vVQIHBzDkjPUgeAJ93qOprERJzVj19jWelIHK3Xs8E4UJP2AhnpLc_4zCQbEJGw3MJUi4pmRYPZji8Lqusb5XkexhSD6L4Rt4rGq0wAC5hsx_HyVuJjNSthSkaG4-myjtAOH63ize8anYtQEQ2I1kuqnluoTJwDjtjQSohwVUJb4CM4Gq_2aH3A56Aj-V2mRdz&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==


up/clean-up plans. Sign up on sign-up genius for win block that day 
and join us in B107.  

 

SOPHOMORES, make sure to fill out this form to fill your March 
calendar with fun class activities, mainly....YOUR CLASS DANCE!!  

 

We are excited to hear back from you all! 
 
 

 

 

 

COOKIE WALK 

 

The Class of 2025 will be having a Cookie walk on  
Thursday, February 16th. We are looking for donations of  
baked goods. All donations should be individually wrapped  

and nut free. Please drop donations off by noon on Thursday 2/16. 
 

A slot = at least 1 dozen of a dessert. Thank you! 
Sign up HERE 

 

CLASS OF 2026 NEWS 
 

We still have class t-shirts available for sale! $15/t-shirt and they 
can be bought before or after school in room A312 (Ms. Palacios' 

room).  
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TeZWaoS4pQJ6bhFbzS_nX9HJTbpmNadtbKJU3bczz1c6aNeyFjIlmzV4VjfVDzlVF-OmHv3AKy3uNRxm0-bccf_gs5JUyDODPbR-H1u18IWH85rGUmZT3qVb-as6hb_8pWdFsgNbjzIp1in49TUi240A_3GE6g1n4dh1SehZqdnUjYw5bPJUIhgQWP4cZAuOI6oykIhRSHG1Hb0Ql9GrpJiXKy2N0T55TIeHAOgFq7F_Uu9UoYJj_jftmNq6oyuYBBN9UNcOwcXdmxftEC5wWE_aOTtAwi0za8mucOPFaIncambud8mrQyH9GFd6pO2J1py_nepn8cWIYVbASq6pCO1sqHQnJuTjQYEprqwTJUpuRy5ADr39w7J5GvaLD2fpssRHGdqRpoPalq9FthMats-sGKUORg23YSirN8LzxQyVnVVH3bn3Lnjm5h8nVDrwFnF6hkONvyLtNKzDoUmIeyQ-gsRXQZgpWLEDhuFz0T7MSWul8sgbL9iKQIhw4j59y6cvuKS354GvQe4HLF6Y7hRim37Asx9RX4NNOzri6dfm4jrJmQrXD8VqA57BaKZr2v8fc9kQCnXQjs5vXZn4BAHMkyi0ut9B4p2n1gAF6gMnB8MfeM73xOU017-X9ocj0PExFrqqXmP6FhmsUpl7vvsIfrV6DGfPzgrDXIlkWp8=&c=SZQiiBbIS1kzdWqf1seFyvIFt2xFwlCAO-hp8CSaXbo_V4DdB8_h2Q==&ch=JQOl6PM7jfraHhJwiFvxuLNerIB1M29X_75r2ZVplyzPI5EeZk0j1g==
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WHS SPORTS 
 



WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

 

If you have scores from games and pictures of WHS athletes in 
action 

please email them to us!  
 

All team schedules can be found at WHS Team Schedules 
 

 

 

ALPINE SKI 

 

Please send us updates!  
 

 

 

 

BOYS BASKETBALL 

 

Please send us updates!  
 

 

 

 

GIRLS & BOYS HOCKEY 

 

This Wednesday, Feb 15th, at the O'Brien Rink in Woburn, 
we will be celebrating our AWESOME Hockey Seniors! 

 

To kick off the festivities we have Todd Angilly,  
who sings the National Anthem for the Boston Bruins, 

singing the anthem for both the Girls and the Boys games. 
 

Puck drops for the Girls Game at 5pm (Seniors announced at 
4:40pm) 

Puck drops for Boys Game at 7pm (Seniors announced at 6:40pm) 

There is no fee for admission and all are welcome. 
 

*There will be a raffle at both games ~  
all proceeds going to support the Donna Gildersleeve Scholarship 
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Senior Girls pictured below: (top row) Irene Mandile, Alexandria Dente, Sophie Parks, 
Annie Ettenhofer, (bottom row) Alyssa Freedman, Sam Kimball, Kate Sardone, Sally Burke 

 

Senior Boys pictured below: Daniel Freedman, Shane Napolitano, Jamie Cogan, Kevin 
Bertocci 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GIRLS JUNIOR VARSITY HOCKEY 



 
 

JV Girls played their final game of the season defeating  
St. Mary's High School (Lynn) 1-2 

 

Picture below:  
Back row: 

Lila Griffin, Chloe Goldberg, Cate Sheehan, Sonia Carnes, Henna Porecha, Clara Brennan,  
Edie Burke, Sophie Madden 

 

Front row:  
Mya Salyards, Courtney Fisher, Josie Chang, Hollis Johnsen, Celia Lavery 

 

Missing: Goalie Bella Morovitz 

 

 

 

 

 

GIRLS BASKETBALL 

 

Please send us updates!  
 
 

 

 

 

GYMNASTICS 

 

Please send us updates!  
 

 

 

 

INDOOR TRACK & FIELD 

 

Nationals here we COME!!!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

LACROSSE 

 



WHS Lacrosse starts in March!   
Order your personalized WHS lacrosse bags online from LaxGear 

in Red and Black! 
 

password: winchester 

 
 

 

ORDER HERE  
 

 

 

 

 

NORDIC SKI 

 

Please send us updates!  
 

 

 

 

SWIMMING 

 

Good luck to the swimmers heading to States! 
 

 

 

 

WRESTLING 

On Saturday the varsity team competed in the D1 Central/Metro 
Sectional Championship. 

The following wrestlers finished in the top 4 of their weight classes 
and qualified for the D1 State Championship Tournament: 

Henry Wallace - 4th 

Andrew Sim - 4th 
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Eddie Donlon -3rd 

Anthony Donlon - 2nd 

Elias Kourafalos- 3rd 

Finn Paragas -3rd 

(Alternate - Jihyun Kang - 5th) 

 

CONGRATS!! 

 
 

WHS ARTS, MUSIC & THEATER 
 

 

 

LAST DAY! Please ORDER NOW and help support WHS Band, 
Chorus, and Orchestra!  
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WHS MUSIC DEPARTMENT DISNEY TRIP 

 

Attention any student currently in the WHS Music Department.  
Please read an important announcement here regarding  

fundraising for the 2023 Disney Trip.  
 

We need all hands on deck! 
 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
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Congratulations to the following students: 
Dahlia Lubin, Caterina Miotto and Penelope Ratz 

 

They each have won the creative writing competition by the  
Italian Consulate. WHS brought home three prizes out of three!  
Their original work is now published in the Harvard hosted site 

 

Great Job! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPPORT THE MUSIC DEPARTMENT! 

 

The Music Department is hosting two fundraisers. The first is 
Double Good Gourmet Popcorn sta. WHS Music Dept will put 

100% of the proceeds towards this year's Disney World Trip. We 
are hoping to lower the costs for each student and provide 

scholarships where needed!  
For more information and to order, click here.  

 

The second fundraiser will be "Stage on the Street", performances 
and a bake sale at Starbucks beginning this Saturday. Please 

encourage your musician to sign up for a slot to perform! There is 
also a sign up for donating baked goods! Thank you for making 

their trip possible. Please forward to anyone who needs this 
information and help spread the word for "Stage on the Street". 

Dates are quickly approaching. 
 

 

 

 

It was a successful first "Stage on the Street" this past Saturday! 
Students braved the cold and their music warmed the hearts of all 
who passed by! THANK YOU to all the parents who donated baked 
items, volunteered to sell and for all the students who volunteered 
to sell and perform! Look forward to next time on Saturday, March 
4th! Until then please consider buying some delicious popcorn!  
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SAVE-THE-DATE 



 

WHS is thrilled to present its own rendition of Guys and Dolls.  
We have many students involved in all aspects of the production,  

and they are all having a lot of fun. 
 

Please mark your calendar and come out to support them all.  

A great audience makes a great show. 
 

Friday, March 17th and Saturday, March 18th (7PM)  
Sunday, March 19th (2PM) 

 

General admission $20 

Students $10 



 

 

WHS CLUBS & GROUPS 



WHSPFA | 80 Skillings Road, Winchester, MA 01890 
 

    
  

 


